Public Hearing Minutes
City of Benton
April 28, 2025
City Hall

Ordinance 15 of 2025 — An Ordinance Establishing Electrical Rates for Customers of the City
of Benton, Arkansas; Repealing Electrical Rate Structures Adopted by the City in Ordinance
59 of 2022; and For Other Purposes.

The Mayor called the public hearing to order at 5:15 p.m. The purpose of the hearing was to
give citizens an opportunity to speak concerning Ordinance 15 of 2025. This is the 2" public
hearing for the ordinance, the 3'Y reading will be held tonight.

The Mayor asked if there was anyone here who would like to speak concerning this erdinance.
No one came forward. The Mayor stated that the ordinance will be voted on tonight. The
Mayor asked if anyone else would like to speak for or against this ordinance. No one came
forward.

The Mayor closed the public hearing at 5:16 pm.

Tom Farmer, Mayor

Cindy Stracener, City Clerk




